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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
March 29, 2022

MEMORANDUM
No. 22 s. 2022

CONDUCT OF DEL MONTE FOUNDATION’S
SCHOLARSHIP QUALIFYING EXAMINATION

TO:
RELOBE N. ZULITA
Principal
Puerto Elementary School
This Division

1. Herewith is the attached request letter from Del Monte Foundation regarding
the conduct of their Scholarship Program for SY 2022-2023 Qualifying
Examinations on April 2, 2022 (Saturday), at 1:00-4:00 PM to be conducted
in your school.

2. Please coordinate to Ms. Ma. Bella Victoria Quimpo, the Executive Director of
Del monte Foundation to ensure a smooth and safe conduct of the said
activity.

3. Ensure also that the venue and all preparations are compliant to the IATF

guidelines for the Level 1 Category. If possible, secure a copy of their permit
or approval from the local IATF.

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO-REYES
Schools Division Superintendent

For Schools Division Superintendent:

ROSALIO TORILLO
Chief Educiifion Supervisor-SGOD
Officer-in-(Jharge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Encl.: As stated
Reference: None
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CHERRRY MAE L. LIMBACO, Ph D, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd - Division of Cagayan de Oro

Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Limbaco,

We would like to request your permission for Del Monte Foundation to conduct its college
scholarship qualifying examination for SY 2022-23 on April 2, 2022 (Saturday), 1:00 — 4:30 PM

at Puerto Elementary School.

Rest assured that health protocols will be followed such as wearing of face masks, availability of
hand sanitizers and implementation of social distancing requirements consistent with the latest
IATF and Department of Health guidelines. We shall also ensure that the ingress and egress at

the venue is paced to ensure everyone’s safety.

For questions, you may contact Bam Botavara, our Scholarships Coordinator at mobile number
09175420942 (Globe). You may also email us at dmfi.scholarship@gmail.com.

We look forward to your positive response as we endeavor to continue providing assistance to

deserving youth, Thank you very much.

For God & country,

szllhl/la Victoria G. Quimpo

Executive Director

Scanned with CamScanner



